Sainsbury’s
P
PRODUCT RECALL

IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING

The Original SFC Chicken Poppets 190g

SKU Product Description Barcode Best Before / Batch code
Use by Date
6921079 The Original SFC Chicken | 50 315 320 2005 310ct 2021 L13720
Poppets 190g 6

It has been brought to our attention that packs of The Original SFC Chicken Poppets 190g with
a best before / use by date of 31 October 2021, batch code L13720 & barcode 50 315 320 2005 6
contain Salmonella.

We are asking customers who have purchased this product not to eat it and to return the item to their
nearest Sainsbury’s store for a full refund when they next visit for groceries & other essentials.

For any concerns or queries or if you are vulnerable, shielding or otherwise unable to return the product
to store then please email customerservices@sfcwholesale.co.uk with a photograph of the packaging
which clearly shows the batch code information from the inner packaging.

No other products have been affected by this issue. SFC Wholesale would like to apologise for
the inconvenience this may cause.



PRODUCT RECALL
SFC Boneless Bucket 650g & SFC Chicken Poppets 190g

Best Before: 28 Nov 2021 Best Before: 24 Sept 2021
Pack Date 21.09.2020 Batch Code: L15520
Batch Code L19720
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What’s happened?

SFC has announced a recall of the above two products. The recall is taking place as Salmonella
has been found.

What you need to do?

SFC is asking customers to email a photo of the product packaging and batch code information
printed on the base of the bucket or inner bag to customerservices@sfcwholesale.co.uk or to
return the product to their nearest store for a full refund.

No other products are affected by this issue. We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause
and assure customers of our continuing commitment to the highest standard of product quality
and safety.



Product Recall

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Product Name: SFC Chicken Poppets 190g
Product code: PKWO00OSA

Batch Affected: L25820

Best Before Date: 28.02.2022

We are recalling specific batches of these products due to
Salmonella being found.

Customers are advised not to eat this product and return
to the nearest store where a full refund will be given.

Alternatively, email a photo of the products packaging, which also
clearly shows the batch code information to
customerservices@sfcwholesale.co.uk whereupon a refund will be
processed by letter.

We apologise for any convenience and thank you for co-
operation.



